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Pilsung ATA Martial Arts coming to Greenwood Library 
Teens given the opportunity to learn basic self-defense skills 

 
Greenwood Public Library (GPL) is welcoming Pilsung ATA Martial Arts on Monday January 22nd as they present a self-

defense program for teens.   

“We want our teens to know how to defend themselves, but most importantly we want them to feel safe and 
confident,” states teen librarian Jessica Smith.  “We also want them to be more comfortable discussing difficult subjects 
such as harassment and bullying and to know what to do if something happens to them or their friends.”  

This is a free event for teens in grades 6-12, but registration is encouraged. 

 
What: Teen HQ: Self-Defense Class 
When: Monday, January 22nd 5:30pm 
Where: Greenwood Public Library 
Registration: Free event, registration required at www.greenwoodlibrary.us 
 

About Greenwood Public Library 
In the heart of Old Town Greenwood, Greenwood Public Library actively enriches lives, promotes discovery, and fosters 
personal growth.  GPL’s newest campaign is aimed at creating a renewed excitement for reading in the Greenwood 
community. 
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